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I have been a registered voter in Clackamas County for 14 years. I received my ballot 

in the mail about two weeks prior to the 2024 general election. I voted and personally 

my ballot in Clackamas County drop box a few days later.  Two weeks after the 

election I was notified by mail that my ballot signature could not be validated and my 

vote did not count. I was given a new registration to fill out. I filled out my registration 

again and returned it by mail. I went to the Clackamas County election office a few 

weeks later and asked them if my vote for the General election was now counted.  I 

was told that they are unable to determine my request. This bring me to another 

question, over the last 14 years were my ballots not counted or was this the first time 

I was notified that my ballot was not counted.   I think we should have in person 

voting and by mail as exception only.  
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